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May 5, 2009

Myron Fliegel
Senior Project Manager
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Decommissioning and Uranium Recovery Licensing Directorate
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection,
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs,
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Two White Flint North, MS 7 El 8
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

RE: ANTICIPATED DATE TO PROVIDE ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
REQUESTED FOR THE MOORE RANCH IN SITU URANIUM RECOVERY
PROJECT LICENSE APPLICATION ENVIRONMENTAL REPORT

Dear Mr. Fliegel:

By letter dated March 23, 2009, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff
requested additional information (RAI) to complete review of the environmental report
portion of the license application for the Moore Ranch In Situ Uranium Recovery Project.
Uranium One anticipates that the responses and requested information for the RAI will be
complete and submitted to the NRC by June 30, 2009.

If you should have any questions, please contact me by phone at (307) 234-8235 ext. 329
or by email at mike.griffinguranium1 .com.

Sincerely,
Uranium 0 e Americas

Director Enviro ental and Regulatory Affairs

Energy Metals Corporation (US)
A Member of the Uranium One Inc. Group of Companies
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